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Oxfam

DFI moderated a panel on lessons from the experience of a health sector PPP in Lesotho,
based on a study from Oxfam. Experts from Oxfam, the Lesotho Consumer Protection
Association and IFC exchanged views, agreeing that PPPs are a high cost and high risk option
for financing, best used in conditions where private sector expertise is worth the extra cost, and
that it would be desirable to review the Lesotho contract. To read the Oxfam report, click here .
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